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Notice of Employees Regarding Public Service Loan Forgiveness 
 
In accordance with State law, the Independence 30 School District is required to provide 
all employees with information regarding eligibility for the Public Service Loan 
Forgiveness Program (PSLF). Under Missouri’s PSLF Program, a full-time employee of a 
public school district may qualify for forgiveness of his or Direct Loans. To qualify, the 
employee must not be in default and must have made at least 120 qualifying payments 
under a qualifying repayment plan on their Direct Loans while serving as a public 
employee. 
 
Any non-defaulted Direct Loan is eligible for loan forgiveness, including the following: 

 Direct Subsidized Loans 

 Direct Unsubsidized Loans 

 Direct PLUS Loans 

 Direct Consolidation Loans 
For more information regarding Missouri’s Public Service Loan Forgiveness Program and 
your eligibility, go to the Missouri Department of Higher Education’s website: 
 
http://dhe.mo.gov/resources/publicserviceemployees.php.  
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